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Dear Sarah, 

You are cordially invited to continue your participation in the Institute for Agriculture 
and Trade Policy's (IATP) project to increase understanding of the relationship of 
agriculture, the environment and trade to surface and ground water management in 
the Great Lakes basin. The enclosed "Impacts of Food Production to Water Quantity 
in, the Great Lakes Basin" was prepared by Jennifer Kramer Glynn, an IATP 
researcher, to begin identifying gaps in knowledge in this arena. As you know, the 
paper was reviewed and discussed at the IATP-organized workshop in Sault Ste. 
Marie, Michigan in February 2002. It provides a basis for further research and 
discussion about the future needs and trends that may affect the Great Lakes basin 
and residents. 

In preparation for a public release, we are asking a select group of Great Lakes 
specialists to peer review the report. We are offering an honorarium of $300.00 for 
your input and review. 

Please let us know as soon as possible if you are interested in participating in the peer 
review, as we would like to have all comments back by June 6, 2002. If you have any 
questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact either myself (tel. 612-870-
3474; email stlight@iatp.org) or Jim Kleinschmit (tel. 612-870-3430; email 
jim @iatp.org). 

Thank you for your time and attention. 

Sincerely, 

2105 First Avenue South, Minneapolis, MN 55404-2505 
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